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“Tugon sa Hamon ng Ligtas na Balik-Aral” 

Pursuant to DO 24, s. 2008 or the Institutionalizing of Brigada 
Eskwela Program, all public schools are directed to “engage all 
stakeholders to contribute their time, efforts and resources in 
ensuring that public schools are all set in time for class opening.” 

Relative thereto, the PSA Davao del Norte Provincial Statistical 
Office (DavNor PSO) headed by Chief Statistical Specialist (CSS) 
Pepito D. Amoyen has been invited by the Asuncion National High 
School to Brigada Eskwela on 15 August 2022.  

The request of the National High School on services on PhilID, 
listing of unregistered for inclusion into PhilSys Birth Registration 
Project (PBRAP), and concerns on civil registry documents were 
granted by the CSS, in line with the PSA mandates. 

As part of the committed services, PSA DavNor PSO sent its 
PhilSys Mobile Registration Team (PMRT) composed of one (1) 
Registration Kit Operator and one (1) Screener.  

Considering that perchance students are still unregistered, the 
PBRAP Coordinator also joined the activity.  

Moreover, Registration Officer I (RO I) Dorothy Jan F. Maghanoy 
took her part on answering queries on civil registration 
documents.  

On statistical services of PSA DavNor PSO, survey results and 
infographics hand-outs were circulated during the activity.  

As a result, DavNor PSO pave the way for harnessing ties to 
public institutions, as well as its stakeholders. 

PEPITO D. AMOYEN 
Chief Statistical Specialist  

  

PSA DAVAO DEL NORTE PARTICIPATES ON BRIGADA ESKWELA 
2022 OF ASUNCION NATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

RO I Dorothy Jan Maghanoy gives message 
on behalf of the Chief Statistical Specialist  

PMRT at Asuncion National High School 
Brigada Eskwela 2022 

Giving of IEC Materials for statistical survey 

CRVS 101. Free Consultation on Civil 
Registration Documents 
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